
Press release: New Charity Inquiry:
The Mohiuddin Trust

The Charity Commission, the independent regulator of charities in England and
Wales, has opened a statutory inquiry into The Mohiuddin Trust (1105585) to
look into concerns over potential misconduct and mismanagement. The inquiry
was opened on 5 December 2018.

The charity’s objects include the relief of poverty and the advancement of
education and training for the public benefit.

The charity, which had previously been subject to a statutory inquiry, is
again being investigated by the Commission.

In August 2017, the Commission wrote to the charity setting out that it
wished to meet with the charity’s trustees following a review of the
charity’s accounts which identified statements in its auditor’s report for
year ending 31 March 2016 which indicated a financial risk to the charity.

Upon writing to the trustees to organise a meeting, it soon became apparent
that there was an ongoing internal dispute between competing parties claiming
to be the charity’s trustees and, as a result, it was unclear whether the
charity had any validly appointed trustees. The Commission advised the
parties to the dispute that they were required to mediate or engage in
dispute resolution with each other to address the substantive issues in the
dispute.

However the competing parties have failed to do so satisfactorily and the
Commission is concerned that the dispute is now impacting upon the day-to-day
running of the charity- there are indications of mismanagement by those in
control of the charity.

As a result of these regulatory concerns and failure to comply with
regulatory advice and guidance provided, the Commission has opened a
statutory inquiry to look at:

the ongoing dispute and how to regularise the concern that charity has
no validly appointed trustees
whether those in control of the charity have properly exercised their
legal duties and responsibilities under charity law in the
administration of the charity
the financial management of the charity
whether there has been misconduct and/or mismanagement but those in
control of the charity

It is the Commission’s policy, after it has concluded an inquiry, to publish
a report detailing what issues the inquiry looked at, what actions were
undertaken as part of the inquiry and what the outcomes were. Reports of
previous inquiries by the Commission are available on GOV.UK.

http://www.government-world.com/press-release-new-charity-inquiry-the-mohiuddin-trust/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-new-charity-inquiry-the-mohiuddin-trust/
http://apps.charitycommission.gov.uk/Showcharity/RegisterOfCharities/CharityWithPartB.aspx?RegisteredCharityNumber=1105585&SubsidiaryNumber=0
https://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20100908164541/http:/www.charity-commission.gov.uk/Library/mohiuddin_trust.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/inquiry-reports-charity-commission
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The Charity Commission is the regulator of charities in England and1.
Wales. To find out more about our work see the about us page on GOV.UK.
Search for charities on our check charity tool.2.
Section 46 of the Charities Act 2011 gives the Commission the power to3.
institute inquiries. The opening of an inquiry gives the Commission
access to a range of investigative, protective and remedial legal
powers.

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/charity-commission/about
http://apps.charitycommission.gov.uk/showcharity/registerofcharities/RegisterHomePage.aspx

